
      

 
The Cerebral Palsy Society’s 
Holiday Boccia Tournament 
19th – 20th January 2019 
Allan Brewster Leisure Centre 
Tavern Lane, Papatoetoe  
 
The competition this year will be a PAIRS tournament where you will be assigned a partner. Also 
your pairing will be assigned a handicap rating in order to even out all the pairings. Handicaps 
may be altered after the pool rounds. A maximum of 32 pairs (i.e. 64 players) will be accepted on 
a first come-first served basis. 
 
This Tournament is designed to have fun and get new people playing the exciting 
game of Boccia. We encourage new players to take the plunge in a very friendly 
environment. You will be partnered with someone who will guide you through your 
games, so sign up. Lunch will be provided both days, and there are great prizes. 
Any queries please call Scott on 021 0205 9911. Note: If you need assistance during the day for 
personal care or assistance with eating lunch, you must organise that support prior to the 
tournament. Asking someone on the day is not an option. 
 
 
(Please print clearly and in capital letters) 
 
Full Name:  

 
________________________________________________________________

 First Name  Last Name 

 
Address: 

 
_________________________________________________________ 

 Street  Suburb/City 

BC Division 
Circle one 

BC1  BC2  BC3 (rampers)  BC4  BC5  Kiwi  Open-grade  Able-Bodied  Not 
sure 
                                                                

 
Email address 

 
________________________________________________________________

  
 

Telephone: 
 
__________________________ 

 
Cell-Phone:_____________________ 

 
 Entry fee for CP Society members is $20 (only one player per membership allowed at 

price of $20, rest at $40). 
 For non members it is $40 per player. 

 
I enclose a cheque for $________________ or 
I have direct credited  $_______________ to Boccia NZ’s account 03-0173-0371811-00.  
(Ref your name and the word boccia in your deposit details) 
 
This entry form must be posted (regardless of method of payment) to: 

   
CEREBRAL PALSY SOCIETY OF NZ 

  DX BOX CP31005 
  Newmarket 

AUCKLAND 1023 (any queries, email: boccia@boccia.org.nz                                                                          
 
ENTRIES MUST BE RECEIVED NO LATER THAN Friday 11th JANUARY 2019 

 
Do it now, it will be here before you know it! 

 
The draw will be available on the Society’s Website on Tuesday evening, the 15th January 2018 


